
 

From: Jackie McCann >  
Sent: Tuesday, May 14, 2024 1:52 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0041 4 Alderway Avenue Brampton 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 

Hi 
 
I plan on attending the COA meeting On May 21  at 9:30. 
 
My name is Jackie McCann 
My address is 19 Kingsview Brampton L6Y 1C5 
Application # A-2024-0041 
 
You have my permission to post my correspondence.  
 
I'm not in favour of this application for the following reasons. 
 
Safety and concern of the school children that attend Ridgeview Public School, there are no 
sidewalks on Alderway and adding more cars and an increased traffic flow will only put the 
children at more risk  of being struck by a vehicle at drop off and pick up times. 
  
Extending the driveway will damage the root system and possibly destroy  the existing mature 
Danish Elm tree. 
  
The setbacks for the proposed exterior stairwell are NOT minor and will only downgrade the 
overall appearance of the home and neighbourhood. Should we not strive to build and maintain 
neighbourhoods free of eye sores .  
 
 
Jackie McCann 
 


